
Mr, Abraham L, Butler 
713 Penn Avenue 
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Butler: 

It has been arranged for Rabbi Lamm 

to address the Hille] Men's Club in 

Pittsburgh on Monday, May 29. 

We do not have my cuts, but are 

enclosing biographical summary and two 

glossy photographs of Rabbi Lamm to help 

you in publicizing the meeting and 

Rabbi Lamm's lecture, 

Sincerely, 

Secretary to Rabbi Lamm 


